Pembroke Cultural Council — Minutes of 11/26/16 Meeting

The meeting was held at the Adah Hall House and called to order at 10:40 a.m. with Kyle Harney, Genie
King, Linda McCollum & Carol Watches in attendance.

Linda was elected chair with Carol continuing as Secretary and Genie as Treasurer.

Linda handed out paperwork for members to take the online Conflict of Interest Law training and about
obtaining the certificate to give to the Town Clerk.

The Council has 24 requests for 2017 funding totaling $14,310. PCC will receive $5400 from MCC, an
additional $288 of local funds and keep $30 for administration.

Twelve of the grants were for projects within Pembroke and twelve take place outside of Pembroke. The
Council decided to work with funding the first group within Pembroke. After evaluating and comparing
the twelve local grants, the council approved grants for the Friends of Pembroke Library, Pembroke Arts
Festival, Pembroke Tree Lighting, Pembroke Library, Lydia Drake Library, Roger Tinknell/ Pembroke
Council on Aging, The Marble Collection at PHS, Pembroke High School Parents Association and Stephen
Lewis/PPL.

The meeting adjourned at 12:15 p.m.



